
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
4th April 2nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
What a Champion week that was. It really has been Premier League standard. The 
weather has made an enormous difference and it has been lovely seeing Year 8 back on 
the field. All we need now is a place to live with an impressive swimming pool (sorry, I'll 
stop now). 
 
In all seriousness, it has been a really positive first week back. I do think the short half 
term really helps everyone's mindset. 
 
We have lots of upcoming events over the next term. Next week is the Year 8 Consultation 
Evening, we have our transition days for our Year 6 students and open mornings for our 
Year 4 students who attend local primary schools. We have our usual Sports Day, 
Community Sports Day and Activity Day in the last week of term. We have our Year 11 
Prom and Year 13 Starry Night Leavers party as well as a number of other trips and visits. 
 
However, before all of this is the important seasason of exams for our students in Year 11 
and Year 13. In school we have put in a significant amount of work into preparing students 
for these exams and we hope their revision outside of school will enable them to be 
successful in these exams. If you need any support in helping your son or daughter revise 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you to those parents and carers who completed our survey before Easter. Next 
week I will talk about the results and how we use your suggestions to improve. The last 
question is my favourite with over 90% of you willing to recommend this school to another 
parent. Thank you. 
 
I hope you enjoy the long weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 

 


